
Rules Committee, 

I urge you to Pass HB2927 this year with no amendments and no ballot referral.  

Oregon voters want the president to be elected by National Popular Vote. The vast majority of 

Oregonians approve of this legislation. 

It's time for America to equalize the vote and make sure every voters voice is heard. 

Charlie Graham  
cgraham@teleport.com  
695 NE 4th Ave.  
Hillsboro, Oregon 97124 
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